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Meeting Summary 
 
Committee Chair: Marcy Cochran and Kristine Coniway 
Committee Members present:Margaret “Peggy” Austin, Regina Flores-Dunda, Nathan Howe, 
Amy Martinson, Kimberly Moffitt, Zachary Rupp, Nichole Seay, Luke Skerpon, Cindy Smith, 
Carissa Wilkinson 
 
AM Focus:  
The music committee revisited the discussion on the overall purpose and context of the 
standards review and revision work. The committee: 

● Reviewed goals, member roles, processes, and agreements for working together,  
● Reviewed the revisions to the Prepared Graduate Competencies (PGCs), and 
● Began reviewing Grade Level Expectations (GLEs), using data to support any revisions, 

and their connection to the revised PGCs.  
 
PM Focus:  
The music committee continued the discussion on the GLEs. The committee: 

● Continued to review GLEs and their connection to the revised PCGs, and  
● Began reviewing GLEs for vertical articulation from high school down to preschool for 

appropriate scaffolding, consistency, and clarity.  
 
September Meeting Next Steps 
For the next meeting of the Music committee on September 22, 2017​ ​, committee members 
will: 

● Review the revised GLEs, using data to support any revisions,  

● Review suggested revisions to Evidence Outcomes (EOs), using data to support any 

revisions, and 

● Consider effective use of the right side of the standards document to support teachers 

in providing essential skills for students in music, and 

● Prepare the Music Standards for public review.  

 


